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THE KCA WAY!  

 

My first academic 
year as Executive 
Principal draws to a 
close and I am so 
proud of the 
achievements and 
accomplishments of 
students across the 
Academy. 

 
These have been made possible with 
your support and through the 
dedication of staff who work tirelessly 
to provide opportunities for all our 
young people to grow and learn. 
 
Your partnership, as families, has been 
invaluable and I am grateful for your 
commitment and support. 
 
I look forward to welcoming all students 
back to School on 5th September. Have a 
lovely Summer break. 
Mr Evason 
 

KCA vision 
To create a school of which we are 

all proud, which will provide 
opportunities for all, inspire individuals 

and enable success. 
 

KCA way 
Know you can. 

Commitment to care. 
Always aim higher. 

 
 
 
 
 

The Challenger Award  
 
The Academy acknowledges that learning and 
character is not just achieved in lessons but 
by a variety of activities.  The Challenger 
Award recognizes activities outside the 
classroom.  For each of these activities staff 
have identified attributes from four 
categories; Ambition, Challenge, Motivation 
and Teamwork.  The winners have taken part 
in activities that has earned them the award 
across all four categories.  
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&ÅÅÄÉÎÇ "ÒÉÔÁÉÎȭÓ &ÕÔÕÒÅȦ 
 

Inspiring pupils 
have met with the 
ÈÅÁÄ ÏÆ -ÏÎÄÅÌóÚ 

International UK to find out more about the 
world of work in the food industry. 
 
Students met with the managing director of 
-ÏÎÄÅÌóÚ )ÎÔÅÒÎÁÔÉÏÎÁÌ 5+ȟ -ÉËÅ 4ÁÙÌÏÒȟ ×ÈÏ 
spent the day in the school to help inspire the 
next generation. 
 
Mr Taylor, along with a handful of other 
volunteers from the food and grocery 
industry, returned back to school to inspire 
and educate students about the world of 
work.   The volunteers were taking part in 
)'$ȭÓ &ÅÅÄÉÎÇ "ÒÉÔÁÉÎȭÓ &ÕÔÕÒÅȟ ×ÈÉÃÈ 
provides guidance to 13 ɀ 17-year-olds on the 
skills needed in the workplace and insight 
into the variety of jobs available in the food 
and grocery supply chain.  
 

 
 

 

  ROYAL ENGINEERS 
  STEM DAY 
 

Year 10 students had a day team building 
working on STEM projects with the Royal 
Engineers on Tuesday 11th July. 

 
 

 
Women in Engineering at 
Cranfield University  
 

KCA took 
10 female 
students to 
a "Women 
in 
Engineering 
Day" 
at Cranfield 
University 
on Friday 
23rd 
June.  100 
girls from 
across the 
area had 
the 
chance to 
meet and 
talk to 
Female 

STEM Ambassadors including Helen Cavill 
from Opito & Young Woman Engineer of the 
Year winner 2015.  
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Frankie Johnson ɀ Pole Vault 
Record!  
 
Frankie Johnson et English Schools 
ÃÈÁÍÐÉÏÎÓÈÉÐ ÂÅÓÔÓ ÏÎ Á ȬÆÉÅÌÄ ÆÉÎÁÌÓ &ÒÉÄÁÙȭ ÉÎ 
Birmingham on 7th July. 
 
Frankie has now won three English Schools 
gold medals on the trot, and in Birmingham 
ÈÅ ÂÒÏËÅ *ÏÅÌ ,ÅÏÎ "ÅÎÉÔÅÚȭÓ ÉÎÔÅÒ ÂÏÙÓȭ 
championship best of 4.71m with 4.86m. 
 
Congratulations also to Frankie for Captaining 
the England Team at the School International 
event in Ireland over the weekend of 15th July. 

 
 

We are very proud to say that 
KCA have achieved the Gold 
School Games Award. 
 
Well done also to the u14 

rounders team winning 10.5 to 5 
rounders against Wootton to complete 
their rounders league. Well done girls- a 
fantastic season!! 

 
 

Rewrite History Challenge  

 

Congratulations to Ella-May Catchpole whose 
story titled Old Relics was a finalist in the 
Rewrite History Challenge run by 
Bedfordshire Archives and Records Service.  
The judge noted Ȭwonderful storytelling from 
the author. Right from the first paragraph I 
am hooked and want to read onȭ. 

More Able and Talented 
Success! 
 
!Ó ÐÁÒÔ ÏÆ Ȭ-ÏÓÔ !ÂÌÅ ÁÎÄ 4ÁÌÅÎÔÅÄ #ÈÁÌÌÅÎÇÅÒ 
$ÁÙȭ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ÔÏÏË ÏÎ ÁÎ ÅØÔÒÁ ÃÈÁÌÌÅÎÇÅ ÉÎ 
their lessons.  MAT challenges are short 
activities that ensure students are given an 
opportunity to really stretch themselves. 
Congratulations to all who took part, 
particularly Sophie Stevens, Rachel Dimbleby, 
Maariyah Beg and Ellie Dorney who all 
achieved the most entries on the day. 
We also celebrated the successes of our MAT 
students this year with a breakfast gathering. 

 
 

Sixth Form Art Competition ɀ 
Bunyan Museum, Bedford  
 
Some of 
the 
fabulous 
Post 16 art 
work was 
on display 
at the John 
Bunyan 
Museum in 
Bedford in July.  Well done to Charlotte and 
Sachin and all our other artists. 
 

Google Classroom 
Would you like to receive a 
weekly summary of all 
homework and class activity 
across ALL subjects for your 

son/daughter? Please visit Reception or go 
online at https://goo.gl/R6PrhI  to ensure 
your email address is up to date ready for 
September! 

https://goo.gl/R6PrhI
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Beauty and the Beast  
 
Several very talented students took part in the 
Beauty and the Beast Production on 13th and 
14th July.  The dedication of all involved 
produced amazing performances enjoyed by 
many parents, staff and visiting schools. 

  

Royal Academy of Arts Summer 
Exhibition  
 
Year 9 and 10 Art and MAT students visited the 
Royal Academy of Arts Summer Exhibition on 
June 13th. This exhibition has been dubbed the 
'X-Factor' of Art and features over a thousand 
pieces of work created by members of the 
public and also well-known artists. It has been 
an annual tradition for 250 years and there is 
always plenty of media attention to see who or 
what will be selected by the Royal Academy's 
panel of experts.  
 

 

Year 11 Farewell Prom!  
 
+#! ÓÁÉÄ ÆÁÒÅ×ÅÌÌ ÔÏ ÏÕÒ 9ÅÁÒ ρρȭÓ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ ÁÎÎÕÁÌ 
Prom held at the Harpur Suite on Friday 23rd 
June.  Students arrived in spectacular style, 
looking absolutely amazing in their outfits. 
 

 

 

  

  

KCA Young Carers 
KCA are having a big push 
supporting the Young 
Carers. Paige Robinson is 
looking forward to her 
horse riding lessons.  
Please let us know if you 
think your child is a Young 
Carer.  

 


